TOWN OF NORTH EAST

October 4, 2023

The Cecil Whig
601 Bridge Street
Elkton, MD 21921

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen:

Please public the Legal/Public Notice in October 6, 2023 edition of the Cecil Whig. Should you have
any questions please call 410-287-5801 extension 103.

Sincerely
Melissa B. Cook-MacKenzie
Town Administrator

LEGAL/PUBLIC NOTICE
TOWN OF NORTH EAST, MD
Notice of Public Hearing
The Mayor and Commissioners of the Town of North East, Cecil County, MD will hold a public hearing

in order to discuss and receive public comments on the proposed spending of Coronavirus State and
Local Fiscal Recovery Funds received as a result of the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA). Said funds
are proposed to purchase MS4 credits in order to comply with the Town’s National Pollution Discharge
Elimination System (NPDES)-Small Municipal Separate Storm Sewer Systems (MS4) General Permit
(Permit No. 13-IM-5500). The public hearing will be held on Wednesday October 11, 2023 at 7:00 p.m.
EST in the Meeting Room of the North East Town Hall, 106 S. Main Street, North East, MD.
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